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Web Announcement 1582 

 

Urgent Announcement:  Claims Pended Due to Budget 

Authority Have Been Released for Adjudication 

Due to insufficient Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) budget authority, some Nevada 

Medicaid/Nevada Check Up claims have been pended.  The issue has been resolved, the impacted claims 

have been released for adjudication and will be reported on remittance advices dated May 11, 2018.  No 

action is required by providers. 

 


